## "The Voice of Northwest Oklahoma"



WOODWARD BROADCASTING COMPANY

STUDIOS AT 22nd & CEDAR

P. O. Box 128

TELE. (405) 256-7455

WOODWARD, OKLAHOMA 73801

EDWARD A. RYAN, General Manager

September 18, 1975

Rolland L. Lindblade 1017 N. 90th St #2 Omaha Nebraska 68114

Dear Mr. Lindblade:

This is in reply to your letter of Sept. 11, 1975, which will verify your reception of our station on October 25, 1974.

We apparently did not receive your original report, and are sorry for the delay.

We do frequency checks on the 4th Friday of each month from 12:45-1:00 CDT and hope that you will be able to receive the signal at that time in the future.

Sincerely yours,

J. Frank White Chief Engineer